The Generations and Gender Programme (GGP) Coordination team at NIDI is currently recruiting for two new positions: a Data Technician and an International Liaison Officer. The positions are based at NIDI in the Hague and will assist the coordination team with preparations for a new round of data collection in 2019. The closing date for applications is 3rd November 2016. More information about these positions can be found on the NIDI website. https://www.nidi.knaw.nl/en/about/vacancies

 

